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26th September 2022 

  
Dear parents and carers,  
 
 
End Of School Day   
 
From Monday 26th September we will be revising our end of day procedures. At the end of the 
school day at 3.15pm pupils will line up in their tutor groups so that we ensure that they leave the 
site in a calm and orderly manner. At the same time, this provides us with the opportunity to direct 
children to the appropriate after school extra-curricular activities as well as to detentions for 
homework or late arrival to school.   
 
Detention will take place immediately after school and finish at 4.15pm.   
 
We appreciate your support with these amended procedures which are intended to ensure that 
we continue to run a highly successful school.    
 
 
Homework 
 
Since the start of the academic year, following the full reintroduction of homework, we have 
noticed that more students than expected are failing to complete their homework. If you could 
support us in doing the following three things it would be appreciated.  
 

1. Check your child’s planner for homework  
2. Check to see if your child has completed their homework   
3. Ensure that they have the correct books and equipment for learning  

 
Attached is your child’s homework timetable.  
 
The timetable relates to the day that the homework is due. Your child has a printed sticker of the 
homework timetable in their planner. Homework is set in class and put on Teams. Your child should 
record the homework task set in their planner.  
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Please ensure that your child completes their homework prior to the due date. If the homework is 
not completed, your child will be sanctioned with a one-hour homework detention as detailed 
above.  
 
 
Please do not respond to this email directly. Instead, if you have any queries, please email 
school on support@allsaintscc.org.uk and we will get back to you as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
Mr Andrew O’Neill 
Headteacher 
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